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Year 6 Parents Meeting: Secondary Transition and SATs 

 

 

9th September 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss and share information about secondary school transition and 

the Year 6 SATs tests. The meeting will take place on Friday 24th September 2021 at 2pm in the hall. 

 

Secondary Transition: 

The purpose of this meeting is to give parents an opportunity to ask questions and provide further information 

about the secondary school admission process, open evenings and ways to support children during their 

transition from Year 6 to Year 7.   

 

SATs: 

We will outline what the SATs tests are, how children are assessed and how we will prepare the children for these 

tests. As many of you may know, there have been significant changes to the curriculum and the Key Stage 2 

assessments over the past few years, so if you have not had a child in Year 6 very recently, we strongly suggest 

you attend this meeting. By attending, you will be fully aware of the preparations your child will be undertaking 

over the next few months and ways in which you can support them during this time.   

 

COVID Safety Measures: 

- Only one parent/carer per child is able to attend the meeting. 

- Masks must be worn throughout the meeting.  

- All windows in the hall will be open for ventilation.  
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Key Websites:  

- Enfield Secondary School Admissions: https://new.enfield.gov.uk/services/children-and-education/school-

admissions-and-information/admissions-applications/#8  

- Applying Online Portal: www.eadmissions.org.uk  

Our main priority is for our children to feel confident, supported and well prepared for the next exciting chapter 

in their lives.  

 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible. If you are unable to attend the meeting, there will be a 

recorded video for parents to access on the school website.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Brown 

Assistant Headteacher  
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